
Finding God at the Movies

Join us on Sunday, July 28, 2024, from 4 to 7 pm 
for our next Finding God at the Movies. 

Our movie for this month will be “The Star”, a sweet and funny
animated film that tells the story of Jesus birth. 

Bring your favorite movie snacks and join us for dinner, the movie, 
and a brief discussion about where we saw God in the film. 

Looking forward to gathering with all of you.


